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Lisa Driscoll

From: Brian K Walker <brian10253@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 8:33 AM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Measure X

Lisa Driscoll: 
 
We are writing to support Measure X funding on behalf of the Sheriff’s Office.  Currently, the Danville Police 
Department diverts officers away from crime and traffic enforcement to manage quality of life problems 
(mental health, homelessness) and responds directly to PRA request for video footage.  With the addition of 
Measure X funds, the Sheriff’s Office will be able to add specialized response teams to manage homeless and 
mental health concerns throughout the county to include the Town of Danville, freeing up Danville Officers to 
focus on crime and traffic incidents.  The Sheriff’s Office would also lift the time-consuming burden of 
responding to and releasing video requested via the PRA from Danville police officers. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Standing for the National Anthem, 
 
Brian & Bonnie Walker 
692 Sheri Lane 
Danville, CA  94526 
 
Home 925 718-5155 
Cell 510 816-5985 
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